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From CMS Secretaries Josiah Pratt and Edward Bickersteth [to Charles Gordon] 
 

1 

Church Missionary House, 

London Decr 14/18 

Dear Sir, 

 We are happy to hear a good account of you, from our friend Mr Marsden; 

& trust you will continue steadily to labour in a cause so dear to the Saviour, & 

which deeply engages the affections of the whole Christian world. 

 The Committee will always be glad to hear from you an account of your 

labours. 

We, are, Dear Sir, 

Very truly yours, 

(Signed) Josiah Pratt 

Edwd Bickersteth  

 


